Welcome to the DLR Beckton Extension!

This card entitles you to travel without charge between
Poplar and Beckton on DLR trains ONLY from Monday
28 March to Thursday 31 March, 1994 inclusive subject
to DLR Byelaws and Conditions of Carriage.

Please note that you MUST buy a ticket before you
travel if you wish to use any other part of DLR or
travel on London Underground or British Rail services.
If you do not, you may be liable to pay a penalty.
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